
 

 

INVESTOR UPDATE 

Plochingen – February 28, 2022. In light of sanctions that have been and are being implemented and the 

ongoing events in Ukraine, CeramTec (together with its subsidiaries, the “CeramTec Group”) has 

conducted a high-level analysis of its exposure to these events, including in relation to its supply chain. The 

CeramTec Group does currently not expect any significant direct impact on its operations. The CeramTec 

Group does not have any manufacturing sites or direct material suppliers in Belarus, Russia or the Ukraine. 

Any potential indirect exposure is being investigated and monitored.   

The CeramTec Group estimates that, on an annual basis, customers in Belarus, Russia and the Ukraine 

comprised less than 1% of its total revenues. 

CeramTec and its subsidiaries around the world are fully committed to adhering to all necessary regulations. 

The CeramTec Group will continue to assess the situation as it evolves. 
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*   *   *   *   * 

Legal Disclaimer 

This announcement contains statements that constitute forward-looking statements. These statements 

appear in a number of places in this document and include statements regarding the intent, belief or current 

expectations of our customers, estimates regarding future growth in the different business lines and the 

global business, market share, financial results and other aspects of the activity and situation relating to 

the Company. The forward-looking statements in this document can be identified, in some instances, by the 

use of words such as "expects", "anticipates", "intends", "believes", and similar language or the negative 

thereof or by forward-looking nature of discussions of strategy, plans or intentions. Such forward-looking 

statements are not guarantees of future performance and involve risks and uncertainties, and other 

important factors that could cause actual developments or results to differ materially from those expressed 

in our forward-looking statements. Analysts and investors are cautioned not to place undue reliance on 

those forward-looking statements which speak only as of the date of this presentation. CeramTec undertakes 

no obligation to release publicly the results of any revisions to these forward-looking statements which may 

be made to reflect events and circumstances after the date of this announcement, including, without 

limitation, changes in the Company’s business strategy or to reflect the occurrence of unanticipated events. 

Analysts and investors are encouraged to consult the Company's public reports. 
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